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Ascension Outreach 
 

Longtime HNOJ parishioner, Larry Deeney, is quick to describe how he feels 
about volunteering at Ascension Catholic School in North Minneapolis. “I love the 
energy that emanates from the place the moment I walk into the building,” says 
Deeney. “The young scholars are so vibrant and active. Sometimes it’s tough to 
get them to focus, but they really want to learn.” 
 

Deeney and his wife, Cathy, have volunteered at Ascension Catholic School 
since 2021. He recalls returning to Ascension after being gone for a few months 
one winter. “I walked up the steps into the school hallway, and the scholars 
happened to be in the hall on a bathroom break. They screamed out ‘Mr. 
Deeney’ and came running over to me and gave me hugs. I felt so appreciated; it 
was awesome!” 
 

Deeney describes the 30-plus year relationship between Ascension and HNOJ 
as symbiotic. “It helps both parish communities. True discipleship is cross-
cultural. And I believe that we can grow more like Christ as we connect with 
people who, on the surface, appear different from us.”  
 

Ascension Catholic School – A Beacon of Hope 
Ascension Catholic School, an important presence in North Minneapolis for more 
than 125 years, helps move lives forward through education and spiritual 
formation. 
 

Currently, 96% of the 313 scholars at Ascension Catholic School are children of 
color; 81% meet federal guidelines to qualify for free or reduced lunch, which is a 
marker for poverty; and 13% are learning to speak English as a second 
language. For the past several years, nearly 100% of Ascension 8th graders 
have received their high school diplomas in four years, with a vast majority going 
on to college.  
 

Your Support is Vital to Ascension’s Success 
Our partnership helps build on Ascension’s past success. In fact, 95% of 
Ascension’s general operating revenue is generated through sponsorships, 
individual donations, grant funding and second collection efforts. Roughly 4% 
comes from tuition and fees paid by families.  
 

Please consider a generous contribution as we 
highlight our sister parish during Ascension 
Outreach Weekend on April 27 and 28. You can 
pick up a donation envelope in the church pew or 
go to hnoj.org/ascension any time to access the 
link to give electronically. 
 

Volunteers Make a Difference 
In addition to your financial partnership, 
volunteers are needed to support their scholar excellence. Many Holy Name of 
Jesus parishioners are past or present volunteers. Roles include classroom and 
office support, math tutors, reading partners and aides in after-school programs. 
For more information, please contact Margaret Conroy at Ascension Catholic 
Academy, at 763-760-3928, go to hnoj.org/ascension or speak with a staff 
member or volunteer after Masses on April 27 and 28. 
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Lenten Small Groups Review 2024 
 

Peace and joy in Christ Jesus during this Easter season! We have good news to share 

of our push to grow the presence of small groups during the Lenten season. There were 

a total of 40 Small Groups with 360 + participants! It is unknown at the time of writing 

how many are to continue; regardless, the Lord has blessed us with a strong foundation 

with which to grow this part of the parish. Again, thank you to all our leaders! A few 

notes on the success of this mission: 
 

The Groups 

A common theme I heard from participants was how much fun they had with their group 

or how it was exactly the small community they were looking for. We can 

overemphasize communal events and underemphasize the desire for authentic 

friendship with other Christ-oriented people. I heard a story of a woman who felt a lack 

of meaningful community and was about to walk out the front door for the last time. Until she was redirected to join a 

small group by Fr. Mike! This story stresses the need for more than just donuts after Mass (and you all know how much I 

love donuts) as Catholics are searching for meaningful friendships within our own walls. Small Groups are part of the 

answer to that. 
 

The Content 

The focus of these groups went beyond curriculum as they encompassed the whole Christian life. They shared the joys 

and difficulties of life, prayed with and for one another and accompanied each other in our parish’s common task of 

“Ruthlessly Eliminating Hurry.” In the content, they practiced this through John Mark Comer’s four foundations of Silence/

Solitude, Sabbath, Simplicity and Slowing. We heard incredible feedback about how the Lord spoke to participants 

through the content about their need and desire to slow and simplify their lives.  
 

If you missed out or want more small groups, please visit our page on Group Vitals. The link can be found on our 

webpage hnoj.org/smallgroups. You will be able to see times/locations, content, demographics and availability of our 

groups.  
 

Reminder to those that participated in Lenten Small Groups that you are invited to join us for our Wrap-Up Party on 

Tuesday April 9, in the GSC. Please RSVP at hnoj.org/smallgroupswrapped or email tlyngdal@hnoj.org for the link.  
 

Sincerely, 

Tim Lyngdal, Coordinator of Mission 

 

Big Small Dinner 
 

Calling all new Holy Name of Jesus parishioners! If you have not attended 
a Big Small Dinner before, we want to invite you to meet other new 
members as well as some of our “seasoned members” who have been 
around the block here at HNOJ. In a parish as big as Holy Name of Jesus, 
this is a great place to make connections in a smaller setting. Please join 
us for our upcoming Big Small Dinner! 
 

We will start with a happy hour before dinner then have presentations 
from Fr. Wratkowski, Fr. Mike and the Director of Mission, Chris Kostelc. 
Please RSVP by April 16, at hnoj.org/bigsmalldinner. Childcare is 
available and there is no charge for the event. 
 

Schedule for Tuesday, April 23, 5:30-7:30 p.m. 
 

5:30 p.m. - Social Time 
5:45 p.m. - Blessing of the Beer 
6 p.m. - Free Dinner 
7 p.m. - Q&A with the Priests 
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Why is the Door Locked?  
By Michelle Hudlow, Director of Information Technology and Janna Webskowski, Business Administrator 
 

In recent weeks, you may have noticed some changes 
around Holy Name of Jesus aimed at enhancing our security 
measures. Some of these measures are invisible to most 
parishioners and maybe even staff. Others beg the question – 
Why? 
 

Despite being located in a relatively safe neighborhood, Holy 
Name of Jesus faced a security incident several years ago 
when an attempted break-in occurred at our offices. In 
response, we installed cameras and upgraded certain locks, 
leading to fewer security incidents since then. However, with 
reports of crime in nearby areas, our leadership has taken 
proactive measures to further enhance the security of our 
facilities for the safety of our large parish family, especially 
during school hours and on Faith Formation nights when 
children are present. 
 

Investing in Our Safety: 
 

Controlled Access: Card readers have been installed at various entrances, allowing us to monitor and regulate 
who enters our facilities. 
Automated Door Schedules: By implementing automated door schedules, a consistent level of security is 
maintained, even when personnel may not be readily available. 
Video Intercom System: The newly installed video intercom system at the main entrance serves as an added 
security feature, enabling individuals to be verified before having access to our facilities. Should you find yourself 
arriving early on weekends to for a setup or running late to pick up your child during Faith Formation nights, we 
kindly ask that you utilize the intercom system located at Door 1. Rest assured; someone will be available to 
respond to your call until 9 p.m. Your safety and peace of mind are our top priorities.  
 

These investments are just the beginning of HNOJ’s efforts to prioritize safety within the parish. As we continue 
to explore ways to enhance security, reduce risks and insurance premiums, we appreciate your help in 
maintaining a secure environment for all. 
 

What can you do? 
 

Lock Doors: Remember to lock meeting room doors behind you and avoid propping any door open to prevent 
unauthorized access. 
Stay Vigilant: Be aware of your surroundings and report any suspicious activity to parish staff or security 
personnel. If someone is climbing on the roof or doing ‘donuts’ in the parking lot, call the non-emergency Medina 
police number 952-258-5321.  
Have a key?: If you currently have a Door 1 key, consider turning it in or exchanging it for a key fob for added 
convenience and security. 
 

Looking Ahead: 
 

In the coming months, the plan is to further improve security with the installation of exterior cameras and 
enhanced lighting in the parking lot. As we navigate these changes, your patience is greatly appreciated. 
 

Your Feedback Matters: 
 

We understand that these changes may feel different from how things have always been done in the past. We 
value your feedback and encourage you to reach out to Janna Webskowski, Parish Administrator, or Jeff Ruchti, 
Facilities and Maintenance Manager, with any questions or concerns regarding our security measures. Together, 
we can work towards creating a safer and more secure environment for our entire parish community. 

Phishing and Scam Texts and Emails 
 

Just a reminder that Fr. Wratkowski and other staff never send texts or emails asking for 
help. Please delete/ignore and do not reply to these criminals, and never click links in these 
types of messages. 
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Volunteers Needed for the Mother’'s 
Day Rose Sale 
 

A Community Caring for Life is planning their annual Mother’s 
Day Rose sale to be held May 11-12. If you would like to help 
prep the roses or help sell them after Masses, you can sign up 
to volunteer! Just go to hnoj.org/accl for more information. 
Thank you! 

Communion Outreach 
 

If you or someone you know is homebound in our parish area and would like 
Communion brought to them, please contact Maureen Laird-Hayes at 
mymontanamo@gmail.com or 612-723-7001. At Holy Name of Jesus it is our 
joy and honor to be able to provide this ministry through our Communion 
Outreach Team.  

KC Auxiliary Thank You  
 

Thanks to all of you who created such delectable goodies as 
well as those who purchased those delights from the KC 
Auxiliary Bake Sale in February. You were very generous 
with your talents and treasure!  With the $1800 we raised we 
were able to send $900 each to Help at Your Door and 
Plymouth Wayzata Meals on Wheels. Both programs help keep the elderly 
and disabled in their own homes.  Watch for more baked goods in the 
Country Market at the Fall Festival in September! 

 

Senior Events  
 

Seniors (55+) please join us for our 
upcoming events: 
 

Senior Bible Study with Chris 
Kostelc every Monday at 10 a.m. 
No homework, no previous Bible 
study experience required. Lots of 
fun, inspiration and fellowship. 
Nearly every Monday, seniors 
gather for a study of the Mass 
readings. No sign up required, 
come when you can.  
 

Mass with Anointing of the Sick, 
Friday, April 12, at 11 a.m.  
All are welcome to this Mass with 
the Anointing of the Sick on Friday, 
April 12, at 11 a.m. We are planning 
to meet for lunch on your own at 
Robert’s Cafe in Medina after the 
Mass. Please sign up at the 
welcome desk so we can get a 
count to reserve tables for lunch.  
 

How to Plan for a Funeral on 
Tuesday, April 30, at 10 a.m. 
This senior event is open to ALL in 
the parish - you don’t have to be a 
senior. Bob Pahl from Washburn 
McReavy Funeral Homes and 
Chapels will present about how to 
plan a funeral. No luncheon on this 
date, but we will have refreshments. 
Please sign up at the welcome desk 
 

For questions on any senior activity 
or if you need assistance, please 
contact Karen Hayes at 612-991-
0669. 

Career Transitions Group 
 

Thursday, April 13, from 7:30– 8:30 a.m. 
 

Most of us have been unemployed, in between jobs 
or interested in career development opportunities at 
some point in our lives. The Holy Name of Jesus 
Career Transition Group meets people where they 
are at. We provide a variety of tools, resources and 
support to help people navigate through whatever 
stage they’re currently in.  
 

The Career Transition Group meets the third Thursday of each month. 
Information about the Career Transition Group and how you can become 
involved can be found at hnoj.org/career-transition-group 
 

Additionally, if: 
• You are an employed person who is willing to offer your contacts and 

support at a meeting 
• You wish to add your name to the email database to review resumes 

and pass them along 
• You are an employer who is willing to email in your job openings to Holy 

Name of Jesus for review by job seekers 
 

Let us know if you’d like to help our Career Transitions Group by contacting 
Deacon Dennis Hanson in the church office. 
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Eucharistic Congress— - A Way to Participate 
 

Would you like to participate in the Eucharistic Congress, but 
aren’t able to go to Indiana? You have a couple great options 
here in Minnesota to be a part of the pilgrimage! 
 

Starting on Pentecost Sunday, May 19, four processions 
starting at different locations around the country will begin, 
concluding at the Eucharistic Congress in Indiana on July 16. 
The route coming through the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and 
Minneapolis is the Marian Route. The Marian Route starts in 
Lake Itasca in the Diocese of Crookston and travels through 
St. Paul and Minneapolis. 
 

There are several parish stops in our Archdiocese from May 
24-26.You can see a full list at archspm.org/eucharistic-
pilgrimage/ 
 

This really is a historic event and you are encouraged to be involved! 

Awaken—: Women’'s Spring Retreat 
 

Calling all women, ages 22-102! You are invited to a 
retreat at HNOJ on Saturday, April 13, from 8 a.m.-3 p.m. 
The cost is $50. Breakfast and lunch are both included. 
 

Last spring, over 150 women of all ages gathered to 
reflect on our call to joy. Join us again this year as we 
reflect on God’s specific call in our lives as women, and 
bring a friend along with you! The day will begin with  
8 a.m. Mass, followed by talks, group discussion, 
personal reflection and prayer, Adoration and an 
opportunity for Reconciliation. This year, we have two 
featured speakers, Annie Grandell and Sister Amelia, 
O.P. plus music provided by Addy Diaz. 
 

Annie Grandell, YDisciple Director at NET Ministries, has 
over two decades of experience working with youth. She 
started as a NET Missionary herself in 2001, then served 
as a Youth Minister for nearly 12 years after earning a 
degree in Catholic Studies from the University of St. 
Thomas. She is now creating programs, strategies and 
content for youth ministry leaders through YDisciple. She has a heart for reaching souls with the Gospel and teaching the 
truth of the Catholic faith. Annie lives in Eagan with her husband and four children and survives on grace and a lot of 
coffee. 
 

Sr. Amelia, O.P., is a member of the Dominican Sisters of St. Cecilia (Nashville, TN), originally from Stillwater, MN, and 
entered the Catholic Church in 2005 at the Cathedral of St. Paul. Sr. Amelia has taught grades 6-12 religion, Spanish and 
history. She loves helping students to grapple intelligently with the questions of our day through the use of Moral 
Theology and Catholic Social Teaching. Sr. Amelia holds a BA in International Affairs and Global Health from The 
George Washington University in DC; an MA in Thomistic Studies from the Pontifical Faculty of the Immaculate 
Conception in DC; and teaching credentials from Aquinas College in Nashville. She currently serves at Providence 
Academy in Plymouth, MN on the school's Spiritual Formation Team. 
 

For more information and to register, visit hnoj.org/awaken. If you have any questions, contact Angie Paske at 
angie.paske@gmail.com. We hope to see you there!  
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Catholic Heart Work Camp,  Senior High Mission Trip This Summer 
 

HNOJ will lead a group of high school students on a brand-new mission trip experience to Champaign, Illinois through 
Catholic Heart Workcamp. CHWC has been around since 1993 and serves communities across the country every 
summer. 
 

Our mission trip will take place June 9-15. This summer, we have room for 20 students and five adults to participate in 
the mission trip. Students currently in 8th to 12th grade are encouraged to register and participate in this service 
opportunity. 
 

Some of the work we will be doing includes but is not limited to: 
• Repairing and building homes 
• Painting 
• House cleaning 
• Yard work 
• Basic construction projects 
• Helping at daycare centers 
• Working in homeless shelters 

• Volunteering at food pantries 
 

What is the cost of the mission trip?  
This year’s fee is $750 which includes the housing and food cost for CHWC, hotel stay for Friday night and a t-shirt. It 
does not include the cost of transportation as we will be fundraising to cover this cost. Our goal is to rent seven-
passenger minivans to get to Champaign. We will also stop at a waterpark on our way home to Minnesota! 
 

Find out more details and apply online at hnoj.org/missiontrip. Please contact Elliut at efonseca@hnoj.org with any 
questions. 

 

VBS Update 
 

At this time, Vacation Bible School for this August is to-be-determined. HNOJ is in the process of hiring a new 
Elementary Faith Formation Coordinator. If we are unable to hire someone soon, then VBS for summer 2024 will be 
canceled. 
 

If you know any possible candidates, please email Chris Kostelc at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 

Steubenville— - Open to 8th-12th Graders 
 

We are headed to Steubenville St. Paul, July 26-28. 
 

Steubenville is a weekend-long Catholic youth conference. Music, speakers, entertainment, 
small groups, Eucharistic Adoration and more. (Actually, it’s kinda like a weekend-long 
concert with friends.) 
 

The conference is held in St. Paul, MN at the University of St. Thomas. We will be staying in 
dorms at the University. The conference is open to all current 8th-12th grade students. The 
weekend is chaperoned by staff and volunteers from HNOJ. All have been background 
checked and have received Virtus training.  
 

Cost is $335, and that covers the cost of the weekend, a t-shirt, dorm and bus transportation. 
Scholarships are available. Note: no refunds can be given after May 15. 
 

There are two steps of registration needed for this conference, due by June 19. Details are on 
the registration form. Teens are not registered until both parts are complete! Registration and 
all information may be found at hnoj.org/Steubenville. 
 

Please contact Eve Anders at eanders@hnoj.org with questions. 
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How to Plan for a Funeral, April 30 
 

Please join us on Tuesday, April 30, at 10 a.m. to learn more about funeral 
planning. This event is coordinated by our senior ministry but is open to ALL in 
the parish — you don’t have to be a senior. Bob Pahl from Washburn McReavy 
Funeral Homes and Chapels will present about how to plan a funeral. No cost 
to attend. Please sign up at the welcome desk in the Gathering Space. 

 

Are You New? 
 

Are you new to Holy Name of 

Jesus Catholic Community? Or 

have you been coming to Mass 

but haven’t officially registered? 

Welcome!  

 

We invite you to get involved in 

all that HNOJ has to offer 

outside of weekend liturgies.  
 

Our preschool - grade 6 

school is a Blue Ribbon award 

winner and dedicated to the 

academic, spiritual and personal 

growth of children.  
 

Parishioners of all ages enjoy 

opportunities for Faith Formation 

— from celebrating the 

Sacraments, to meeting God in 

new ways through retreats or 

camps, to growing in faith with 

adults in our parish 

through small groups and 

speaker events. 
 

We have over 80 active 

ministries — so there’s always 

somewhere to get involved. 
 

Parishioners stay in-the-know 

through a monthly  

print newsletter and  

e-newsletter about our 

community and our faith. To 

receive e-news, sign up on our 

website at hnoj.org.  

 

You can also like us on 

Facebook and follow us 

on Twitter and Instagram (see 

page ten for more information on 

where to find us).  
 

Our parish is 2500 families 

strong and rooted in Benedictine 

tradition, which calls us to 

“Welcome all as you would 

welcome Christ.” 
 

Interested in learning more 

or becoming a member?  

Contact us at 763-473-7901 or 

stop by the welcome desk on 

Sundays and speak to Jan! 

Fall Festival Save the Date 
 

We are excited to announce that our Fall 
Festival will be Saturday, Sept. 21, 2024. If 
you would like to be part of the planning 
committee, please contact Martha at 
mlaurent@hnoj.org. 

Food Drive Thank You! 
 

I want to extend a sincere thanks to the 
Holy Name of Jesus community for your 
continued support of our Prevent Hunger 
effort. By working together, you play a 
valuable role in raising awareness about 
suburban poverty and to help address 
hunger in our community.  
 

On March 10, your staff and volunteers brought an impressive 600 bags of 
food, toiletries, diapers and other goods to our food shelf, totaling 5,588 
pounds. (With even more that came in the following week!) 
 

By weight, this can roughly be equated to a year’s worth of food shelf visits for 
seven households. 
 

That’s no small feat! 
 

I hope you start the new spring season feeling blessed to know that true to 
Interfaith’s mission, you are helping strengthen our community by meeting its 
basic needs and equipping families and individuals for ongoing stability. 
 

We cannot do this important work without your generosity. 
 

With gratitude, 
Kevin Ward 
Executive Director 

KC Pancake Breakfast, April 14 
 

The Knights of Columbus are hosting a pancake breakfast on 
Sunday, April 14. Breakfast is served from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 
p.m. The menu includes pancakes, scrambled eggs, 
sausages and tater tots! Beverages include coffee, tea, milk 
and juice. The cost is a free-will offering.  
 

Please come enjoy a wonderful breakfast! For more 
information or questions contact Tom Silver at 612-508-1088 or 
silvertom1948@yahoo.com.  
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Volunteer Appreciation Hospitality,  April 21 
 

Our Stewardship Commission would like to invite all parishioners to a special 
hospitality after the morning Masses on Sunday, April 21. April is volunteer 
appreciation month and we want to say thank you for your prayer, participation 
and generosity to our parish community. 
 
All are invited and welcome! 

IgNight Gala 2024 
 

The annual IgNight Gala is Holy Name of Jesus School’s largest 
annual fundraiser. Proceeds support HNOJ School’s general 
operating budget and enable opportunities for the highest quality 
Catholic education possible. 
 

The success of our 2022 and 2023 campaigns helped furnish our 
growing classrooms and common spaces with new, flexible furniture, seating, desks and chairs. These improvements have 
had a tremendously positive impact on our student and staff experience. 
 

In 2024, we remain inspired by Holy Name of Jesus’s robust culture of giving. Please help continue our momentum with 
your generosity and support of our 2024 IgNight fundraising efforts. 
 

Here’s how you can help HNOJ’s 2024 IgNight goals: 
 

Fund-A-Need Donation 
Each year the IgNight campaign focuses on a Fund-A-Need goal to support specific school improvement opportunities. For 
2024, please help us reach our goal to renovate our student bathroom facilities which are in dire need! Fund-A-Need 
donations can be made directly on our event website or by check. 
 

Browse and Bid on our Silent Auction 
Enjoy the fabulous and unique items featured in our Silent Auction gallery, located on our event website. The Silent Auction 
will go live at noon on Tuesday, April 16, and conclude on Saturday, April 20, at 8 p.m. Winners will be contacted for prize 
distribution. 
 

Any questions?  Please contact our IgNight Gala Chairs: 
Whitney Gartland at whitneygartland@gmail.com 
Becky Linstroth at becky.linstroth@gmail.com 
 

All details and registration can be found on our event website: 
IgNightGala2024.givesmart.com 
 

Thank you for your participation and support of the Holy Name of Jesus School! 

 

Stewardship Contributions 
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Sacraments 

† Rest In Peace 

Monday, April 1 

 8 a.m. † Stephen Green 

Tuesday, April 2 

 8 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

Wednesday, April 3 

 8 a.m. † Jackie Olson 

Thursday, April 4 

 8 a.m. † Lyla LaGue 

Friday, April 5 

 8 a.m. † Paul DeJute 

Saturday, April 6  

 8 a.m. † Francis Coutinho 

 5 p.m. † Hillary Litchy 
Sunday, April 7  

 8:30 a.m. † Sandra Faber 

 10:30 a.m. † Roman Schuh 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, April 8  

 8 p.m. † Stephen Horbal 

Tuesday, April 9  

 8 a.m. † Jim Hayes 

Wednesday, April 10 

 8 a.m. † Marilyn Hanson 

 9 a.m. † Alice Cemensky 

Thursday, April 11 

 8 a.m. † Larry Scherer 

Friday, April 12 

 8 a.m. † Joni Nelson 

Saturday, April 13 

 8 a.m. † Judy Boylan 

 5 p.m. For the Parish 

Sunday, April 14 

 8:30 a.m. † Eileen Murphy 

 10:30 a.m. † Jan Regan 

 5:30 p.m. † Jim Baudler 

Monday, April 15 

 8 a.m. † Marion Merz 

Tuesday, April 16  

 8 a.m. † T. Ann Krepel 

Wednesday, April 17 

 8 a.m. † David Hayes 

    9 a.m. † Bill Stender 

Thursday, April 18 

 8 a.m. † Lyla Johnson 

Friday, April 19 

 8 a.m. † Mary Caldwell 

Saturday, April 20 

 8 a.m. † Linda Stowe 

 5 p.m. † Rick Blade 

Sunday, April 21 

 8:30 a.m. † Cherie Hardwick 

 10:30 a.m. † Katherine Biek 
 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, April 22 

 8 a.m. † Katherine Biek 

Tuesday, April 23 

 8 a.m. † Katherine Horbal 

Wednesday, April 24 

 8 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

 9 a.m. † Larry Scherer 

Thursday, April 25 

 8 a.m. † Leo Theis 

Friday, April 26 

 8 a.m. † Donald Whetsel 

Saturday, April 27 

 8 a.m. † Bill & Kay Plantenberg 

 5 p.m. † Tim Sammond 

Sunday, April 28 

 8:30 a.m. † Stephen Harantha 

 10:30 a.m. † Dave LaClare 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, April 29 

 8 a.m. † Lyla Eherenfeldt 

Tuesday, April 30 

 8 a.m. † Robert Heiss 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Jan Stumpf at  

763-743-7901, or email her at jstumpf@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year 

out, please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions 

Baptisms 

Martha Skeie 
 

February 9, 2024 
 

Janice Bogenrief 
 

February 19, 2024 
 

LeRoy Undis 
 

February 25, 2024 
 

Frank Renshaw 
 

March 10, 2024 
 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30-9:30 a.m. and 

Wednesday at 5:15-6:15 p.m. 

or any time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/
Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Wratkowski at  

763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office 

at 763-745-3492 to schedule 

a Baptism. Parents are 

required to come for a 

Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

on  scheduled Tuesdays at 

6:30 p.m. Check our website 

hnoj.org/baptism, for 

upcoming classes and start 

times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

Feb. 25 
 

Spencer Michael McFarlane 
Son of  

Casey and Hana 
 

Hakon Magnus Skulason 
Son of  

Skuli and Eliana 
 

James Ian Sherman 
Son of  

Ian and Jane 

Feb. 18 
 

Canon Paul Riewer 
Son of  

Patrick and MacKenzie 
 

Feb. 25 
 

Margot Mary Holmers 
Daughter of  

Jon and Catherine 



How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Bonnie Roeder at 763-476-1097. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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www.hnoj.org 

myParish App— Google 
Play or Apple Store 

Pastor 
    Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ............................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ....................... ……...763-745-3480 
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
  ............................................................ 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ...................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ....................................... 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Mass Intentions 
 Jan Stumpf .......................................... 763-743-7901 
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid .......................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................ 612-720-9206 
Baptism and Room Scheduling/Safe Environment 
 Jennifer Wendt .................................... 763-745-3492 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent .................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............. …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

763-476-6273 
Finance Committee Chairperson 

Pat Murry ……………………. 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Ben Jonas……………………………. 262-930-4911 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Joni Gibbs……………………………..763-350-2504 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson…………………….612-964-5463 
School Commission  
Matt Boro…………………………….…651-335-6694 

Stewardship Commission 
Susan Wineland………………..612-275-9372 





Change Service Requested 

Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

Now Hiring 
 

Holy Name of Jesus is now hiring for the following positions: Part-Time 
Maintenance Assistant and a Full-Time Elementary Faith Formation 
Coordinator. We are an active, Christ-centered parish with a strong focus on 
hospitality, good liturgy, education and outreach. Our community is one 
where we hope you feel welcome and a part of our mission: Sharing in the 
Body of Christ, we seek to: Know the heart of Christ; See the face of Christ; 
Be the hands of Christ.    
 

Please find full details on both of these jobs at www.hnoj.org/Careers 


